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26th February 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As part of a ‘wow’ start to our next Learning Journey, Woodpecker class will be visiting 

Tuppenny Barn, Southbourne on Monday 12th March to take part in a habitat workshop 
During the morning the children will be carrying out pond dipping, identifying and 

grouping the pond life they find using charts and diagrams. Using picture cards, diagrams 
and games they will arrange the life cycle stages of a frog and relate this to their findings. 
  

On the day we leave by at 9:30am and travel to and from Tuppenny Barn by West Sussex 
County Mini buses.  We will return to school in time for lunch.  

 
The children will need to wear old clothes/shoes/wellies suitable for an outdoor activity 
and have a suitably warm coat for the weather. (They may bring in a change of clothes in 

case they get wet/splashed for the afternoon session). 
 

We have tried to keep costs to a minimum, and The Friends have kindly subsidised this 
visit, but we would appreciate it you could help with a voluntary contribution of £7 to 
cover transport, insurance and entry fees. Although the contribution is voluntary, we do 

need to point out that it is probable that the visit will not take place unless all parents, 
who are able, are willing to contribute. As a school we do not have the resources to fund 

these visits totally ourselves.  Please do speak to Mr King or one of us in confidence if you 
are unable to contribute on this occasion.   This is a very exciting learning opportunity and 
will be a very educational and worthwhile trip. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
Jenny Upjohn and Rebecca Holden 
 

 
 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please fill in and tick as appropriate below 

 

Tuppenny Barn, Southbourne 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to visit 

Tuppenny Barn, Southbourne and to travel to and return from by West Sussex County 
Mini buses on Monday 12th March. 

 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £7 to cover transport costs, entry fee and insurance: 
 

 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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